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Bill Reynolds, the club’s president-elect was recognized for his continuous support of the 
Rotary Foundation at the club’s regular meeting on December 12th.  Club director and 

chair of the International/Foundation Service Committee Linda Frandsen presented Bill 

with a second Multiple Paul Harris Fellow (PHF+2) for his generous contributions to the 
Annual Fund. 

 

 

 

Bill has been an active supporter of the Foundation ever since he joined Rotary in 1998.  In addition to 

supporting the Annual Fund of the Foundation, Bill is a financial supporter of the Permanent Fund, where 

he has been recognized as a member of the Bequest Society. 
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